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Newsletter – 28th February 2020 

Read on for our latest sporting news on page 2... 

      

      

      

      

This week at Cavalry: 

 Yesterday all the children in Year 2 enjoyed a visit to the March Museum. They found out about 

houses and homes in the past, and were fascinated to see lots of objects from long ago. 

 Yesterday was also a very exciting for the two teams of four children from Year 5 who went to 

March Town Hall to take part in the finals for the Bits and Bytes Project. After weekly workshops 

with the staff at 20Twenty over the last few months, the children were well prepared to meet the 

challenge of designing a new robot. We are delighted that the team from Class 12 were the overall 

tournament winners – well done to Oscar, Holly, Darcy and Evelina. We hope you enjoy your 

prize…a visit to the Harry Potter Studios in London. 

 Today all the children in Year 3 have been to Manea Primary School to take part in our cluster art 

project. They spent time in the school’s forest area collecting natural objects such as leaves, sticks 

and stones, then used these to create pieces of art work in the style of Andy Goldsworthy. 

Photographs of their designs will feature in an exhibition at March Library during the Easter 

holidays, so do pop in to take a look. 

 Eco Committee were very pleased to hear that our first boxes of crisp packets are ready to be sent 

to TerraCycle so they can be recycled into new plastic items such as furniture. We expect to receive 

between £25 and £30 as a donation to school funds from this batch, which is great! Please continue 

to send in your clean, empty crisp packets ready for the next batch. 

Coming up soon: 
Thursday 5th March – World Book Day – dress up as your favourite book character 
Monday 9th March 3.30 to 6.00 – parent consultation appointments 
Tuesday 10th March 5.00 to 7.30 – parent consultation appointments 
16th to 20th March – Wales Residential Visit for Y5/6 
Friday 3rd April 2020 – last day of Spring term. 

All term dates for the year ahead can be found on the school website. 
 
 
 
 

 

  

Other information: 

 Our Admissions Policy for 2021/22 has now been published and can be found on the school 

website. 

 Lists of appointment times for parents’ evenings will be available from Monday – please see your 

child’s class teacher at the end of the day to choose a time or contact the school office who are 

happy to make an appointment for you. 
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